
 

 

 

See Something/Say Something!  
 
Threats to workplace safety can take many forms, from unattended 
items to unusual behavior. Identifying and reporting these  
concerns early can help prevent security incidents before they  
escalate. 

 
DOA Safety & Security urges the airport community to remain  
vigilant and watch for unauthorized individuals in restricted areas,  
unattended packages, unexpected changes in behavior from  
colleagues or customers, and unusual requests for access or sensitive 
information. 

 
Your attentiveness is essential to maintaining a safe airport  
environment. By staying alert and reporting suspicious activity, we can 
work together to create a stronger, more secure workplace for  
everyone. 
 
If you witness suspicious activity – CALL 911 
Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

     
 

The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective 
Airport Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and 
most efficient airports while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable 
regulations, laws, and codes. 
If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. 
Thank you for your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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